Manor Primary School

Newsletter



Just a reminder that school is closed to all staff and pupils on Monday 6th May.

We look forward to seeing all our children back to school on Tuesday 7th May at normal school time.

Coffee Morning with our SEND Nurses

On Thursday 23rd May, Our specialist SEND Nurses will be holding a Coffee Morning in School.

This will give parents to the opportunity to share any health challenges that you might have with your child including, dental care, sleep, restricted eating, over-eating, toileting, constipation or sensory difficulties. From this discussion, we will then plan some further sessions to focus on any topics that are of interest to parents and carers

Summer 3

Parking around school

Once again we have received complaints from local residents and parents about parking at the start and the end of the school day.

Parents continue to pull onto and park on the footpath, park illegally in restricted areas and are not courteous to pedestrians.

The safety of our children is paramount, please can we ask our parents to support us with this.